
________________________________________________________________ 

Tweedmouth West First School 
Osborne Road 
Berwick upon Tweed 

 
Tel: 01289 306151 
       

Email: Admin@tweedmouthwest.northumberland.sch.uk         
Website: www.tweedmouthwest.northumberland.sch.uk 

              Head Teacher: Mrs Anne Robertson    
 

 
7.9.20 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are now back to school, and we are so pleased to see the children again. 
All the staff have been delighted with how well the children have settled back into school life – even though it 
is not quite the school they left in March! 
 
All our new systems and procedures to keep everyone safe are working well. 
Thankyou all very much for keeping to your allocated times for dropping off and collecting the children. The 
street is very calm, and queues are at a minimum. 
 
In school, the children have quickly adapted to the new routines – we have separate playtimes, lunchtimes, 
and lots and lots of handwashing! 
 
I am really missing seeing all of you on the gate in the morning and at the end of the day. I am splitting 
myself 5 ways to try and see as many families as I can!  
 
Thankyou all for everything you are doing to help us to keep safe. These are very strange times, but we are 
doing our best to give your children a great start to this academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Robertson 
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